
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Town of Brunswick 

 

Introductory Local Law No. 1 of 2021 

. 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there has been introduced before the 

Town Board of the Town of Brunswick, New York, a proposed local law which would establish a 

six (6) month moratorium on the filing, acceptance, review, or determination of any land use application 

pertaining to two-family dwellings and multifamily dwellings in the Town of Brunswick while the Town 

Board reviews its existing Zoning Law insofar as it regulates two-family dwellings and multifamily 

dwellings. 

 

 A complete copy of the introductory local law is available for inspection at the Town of 

Brunswick Clerk’s Office.  

 

 NOW, THEREFORE, pursuant to Section 20 of the Municipal Home Rule Law, the 

Town Board of the Town of Brunswick, New York, will hold a public hearing on the aforesaid 

introductory local law at the Brunswick Town Hall, 336 Town Office Road, Troy, New York, on 

Thursday, March 11, 2021, at 6:00 p.m., at which time all persons interested therein shall be 

heard. 

 

Dated:  Brunswick, N.Y. 

             February 24, 2021 

 

 

      TOWN OF BRUNSWICK TOWN BOARD 

      By:    Philip H. Herrington, Supervisor  
 


